
"Never doubt that a small
group of thoughtful,
committed citizens can
change the world.“ 
            - Margaret Mead 

15   - 21   of September, 2019

The Baltic Sea Summer Camp gives
young scientifically and environmentally
interested individuals an opportunity to

come together in an international setting.  
 

Students from all nine Baltic Sea countries
are invited to join in this authentic

experience where they will take part in
workshops, conduct research and connect

to like-minded individuals. 
 

The little island of Årø, off of the east
coast of Denmark, will be hosting the
endeavour and will be our home and

research base during the week-long stay.
  

Contact Us

Camp Director 
Nick Krichevsky 
 
Telephone: +49 179 911 2410 
Email: nicolai.krichevsky@rbg-hi.de 
 
Project and Workshop Manager 
Dr. Dennis Stahl 
 
Telephone: +49 162 904 0750 
Email: dennis.stahl@rbg-hi.de 
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Check us out online!

Baltic Sea Summer Camp: 
www.b-s-p.org/AaroeSummerCamp

Baltic Sea Project: 
www.b-s-p.org

Robert-Bosch-Gesamtschule: 
www.robert-bosch-gesamtschule.de
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Never doubt that a small
group of thoughtful,
committed citizens can
change the world.“ 
            - Margaret Mead 

We aim to provide approximately 60
students, aged 16-19, with the opportunity to
extend their knowledge about the Baltic Sea
region by taking them out of a typical school
environment and educating them in a setting
which provides authentic interdisciplinary
topics. We hope to spark their interest in
making a difference in their homes, schools
and communities becoming world citizens
with a sense of responsibility and the
necessary self-confidence to make a
difference in this world. 

About us Our Objective

What to Expect

Interested?
Teachers interested in attending our camp
with a group of students should contact us
immediately! Even if you are not sure this
would be something for you or your
students, do not hesitate to write a quick
email and find out more. 
 
Further information regarding the content
and structure of the week and also the cost
per student will be provided by email.

Students and teachers will arrive at a camp
that is equipped to host 70-80 people in 12
large sleeping tents, a fully equipped
outdoor kitchen and several tents large
enough to conduct research and present
results to the entire group. 
 
Students will spend part of their day
working on a research project in a group.
Additionally they will have the opportunity
to visit various workshops giving them
insight into research about and surrounding
the region. Furthermore, students will take
part in free time activities such as an
afternoon boating tour, roasted
marshmallows over the evening bonfire or
stargazing at midnight. 

The Robert-Bosch-Gesamtschule is
a UNESCO school which approaches
education in a holistic manner. To this end
we have been hosting summer school
projects on Årø for over 25 years and now
it's time to go international! 
 
As a member of the Baltic Sea Project we
seek to raise awareness and strive for a
better environment in the Baltic Sea region.
A key factor to solving some of the
environmental problems is education. This
includes providing students with an
understanding of the scientific, social and
cultural aspects surrounding the
independence of man and nature.   


